HMS Daily Announcements
Wednesday, November 28th
You say Andy, I say Warhol - Andy Warhol. Attention 6th grade Art Club. Today (Wednesday) is Art Club for last names L through Z. Come out and make a fun art project.
Calling all Reading Olympians! Anyone available after school today (Wednesday) should show up for our Reading Olympics meeting!
8th grade math help club will be held in room 279 tomorrow (Thursday).
The next Actor's Workshop meeting will take place tomorrow (Thursday) after school in room 152. Did you miss the first Actor's Workshop meeting? No problem. All are welcome. See Mr. Langin with questions and leftover pie.
The next round of the Continental Math Contest will be held tomorrow (Thursday) in Room 182. Members of the Competition Math Club are asked to check their school emails from Mrs. Riley for important information about the contest. New members are always welcome.
Bowling Club WILL be held tomorrow (Thursday)! If you plan to attend please meet outside of Ms. Harris's room- 238 with your $6! We will arrive back at the middle school around 4:30. Oh, and don't forget money for the snack bar!
This is the last week to bring in donations for the Wounded Warrior Project, and embarrass your teachers. If we raise $400 for the entire group, a big group of guy teachers will all down a raw egg on Ford Focus on November 30th. Teachers who will be there are Mr. Brock, Mr. Wagner, Mr. Mig, Mr. K, Mr. Huth, Mr. Murphy, Mr. Finnigan, Mr. Oxman, and maybe others. Let's hit our goal an enjoy the show.
Quiz Bowl is Friday. Four teams are playing - including two undefeated teams! Who will take home the W this week?
Don't even get out of your PJs on Friday to come to school. You've gotten dressed for school all month, celebrate Pajama Day on Friday for the last school day of the month!
[bookmark: _GoBack]The first Ski Club meeting will be held next Tuesday, December 4th, in Mrs. Langley’s chorus room at 2:40 PM. If you are interested in attending a ski trip please be sure to attend! If you have any questions please see Miss Viola or Mr. Murphy. Think snow!
There's only a little more than a week to bring in toys for the CHOP Toy Drive! Musical toys are appreciated but the children in the hospital would like crafts, cards, games and other small toys as well! All donations must be new and in their original packaging. The last day to bring in a toy is Friday, December 7th.
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is a chance to win a free ski trip with the ski club. There will be two names drawn for each grade level. If you would like to use your H-PRIDE card for this week's incentive, you must put your name and homeroom on the back of your card then place your card in your grade level H-PRIDE bin located in the cafeteria. You must have your card in the bin by the end of your lunch period on Friday. Winners will be notified in homeroom next week. Please note: not everyone who enters will win a trip. If you do not win, your name will automatically be entered into future drawings.
Hey 8th Graders! Believe it or not you will be graduating Middle School at the end of the year! This is your chance to have your families and friends take out a special ad in the yearbook just for you! Ads are on sale until Feb.16th, so don't delay! Tell your family and fans to visit Ms. Ramos's website, where they can find the link to place their order!
Lose jewelry or valuable items? This retainer was found in the 8th grade hallway last week. Our combination lock collection is growing! If you are looking for lost jewelry or electronics check the tech office.

